


 

 
 
Engineering Review 
 
1.  Are the side yard easements between lots 165 and 164 and lots 164 and 160 and lots 161 and 
160 should be changed to fifteen (15) feet on each side of the lot in order to ensure there is a 
minimum fifteen (15) feet separation between the sanitary sewer and any new home.  This would 
also appear to pertain to the easement between lots 147 and 148.  
 
The side yard easements match the approved Sanitary Sewer Sheet approved on 2.22.2021. 
 
 
2. Stream buffer easement language was not present on the Final Plat.  Standard language for 
the stream buffer easement was transmitted separately, and should be included on the plat.  Any 
labels showing the limits of the stream buffer easement should be changed to "Stream Buffer 
Easement". 
 
The Stream buffer limits language is shown as item number 7 of the surveyors note on sheets 1-
3, which matches surveyor’s note number 9 on recorded Woodside Ridge 1st Plat.  
 
3. An easement appeared to be missing from Tract J for the sanitary sewer line from the 
residential lots, through the detention Tract J, and to the connection point.   
 
This easement will be recorded and by separate document and the recording information will be 
added upon recording. 
 
The following changes were also included with this submittal: 
 
The restriction note now reads “Individual lot owner(s) shall not change or obstruct the drainage 
flow paths on the lots, as shown on the Master Drainage Plan, unless specific application is made 
and approved by the City Engineering.“  The lines or language has been removed after drainage 
flow.  This comment originated from the Hawthorn Ridge 2nd Plat (Application Number 
PL2019234) comments dated January 28, 2021.  This change is displayed on sheets 1, 2 and 3.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


